
Third Thursday Notes
Jan 18, 2024 - A Look Ahead to 2024

What’s coming up this year?

1) Topics from you!
If there are topics that you’d like us to cover in 2024, please email those to
ctweedy@rmdcma.com. We want to make sure we’re connecting on the issues and
questions that are most important to you.

2) Outreach Opportunity
Stay tuned for additional information about an in-district youth ministry opportunity
later in the year. We’re working out details now, and hope to be able to share them
all soon. This would be an opportunity to take your youth group to a unique location
and engage in serving, discipleship, and other types of ministry work.

3) Youth Leader Weekend
If you haven’t registered yet, now’s the time! This event is open to anyone working
with Jr. or Sr. High School students - pastors to volunteers, full-time to part-time to
no-time - everyone on your team is invited. We’re super excited to have Ken Castor
as our main presenter this year. Ken is a wealth of youth ministry knowledge and
experience having served in student ministry for decades, taught student ministry at
Crown College, and developed numerous ministry tools including the Next
Conference, devotional resources, and contributions to Student Study Bibles. Check
out the Youth Resource page at rmdcma.com/youth for more info!

4) LIFE Conference 2025
Coming up this summer we’re going to host a meeting for anyone interested in
taking their youth group to the LIFE Conference July 4-9, 2025 in Indianapolis, IN.
Planning for LIFE can be daunting, but we’ll share some very helpful resources and
best practices that will make planning SO much easier. Plus we’ll be able to answer
any questions you have. Stay tuned for more info.
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